
  GMCC Courier  February 2018   Page    

 

The Greater Mondawmin Courier 

PUBLICATION OF THE GREATER MONDAWMIN COORDINATING COUNCIL           

                                         FEBRAURY 2018 

IN THIS ISSUE 

THE PRESIDENT’S GREETING  PAGE 2 

FREE COLLEGE TUITION  PAGE 3 

UPCOMING EVENTS  PAGE 4, 6, 7, 10, 11, 15 

WISDOM WALL   PAGE 8 

NATA    PAGE 9 

RWCCO    PAGE 14 



                      GMCC Courier  February 2018 Page  2  

 

 
 

Greetings, 
 
February is Black History Month – be sure to check out 
the powerful activities for the family and attend. Check 
out the Blacks in Wax Museum and the Reginald 
Lewis Museum – they have great activities planned for 
your enjoyment and education. African Americans are 
tightly woven into every thread of this country – we 
serve our communities with heart and compassion – we worship to keep HIS 
vision paramount – we love one another despite the challenges – we encourage 
our young people and those in need. WE ARE A MIGHTY PEOPLE! 
 
Let us come together to be a part of the solutions for safe neighborhoods, clean 
streets and act as a connector of the dots for employment opportunities and 
powerful programming which stimulates learning and growth. 
 
CHECK IT OUT! GMCC is the Community Partner with TouchPoint Baltimore 
(organizing free events for youth); Neighborhood Housing Services of Baltimore, 
Inc. (porch project to take place on Gwynns Falls Parkway in 2018); Enterprise 
Homes (two quality affordable housing developments to be completed in the 
Liberty Square neighborhood at Reisterstown Road and Liberty Heights Avenue 
and in the Whittier-Monroe neighborhood (across from New Shiloh Baptist 
Church) and partnering with the Walbrook Lumber project (transforming North 
Avenue with retail and development). 
 
Join the movement – attend our board meetings, volunteer in the office - we 
welcome your partnership in 2018! 
 
Keep the faith, 

Jackie 
Jacqueline Caldwell 
President, GMCC 
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ROBERT W. COLEMAN  

The Wisdom Wall 

The Wisdom Wall was a partnership project with Episcopal Housing, funding from BOPA and the pro-

fessionalism of Landry  Randriamandroso, artist and students of Connexions Academy.  We want to 

thank members of the Robert W. Coleman family, RWC Org. members, Matthew Henson Assoc., 

CSU, Arco Association, Saint Elizabeth Seton representatives, and Baer school for their support.   

This project was derived as a result of RWC's inquiry of the blank wall to Mr. Dan McCarthy, current 

owner of St. Stephens Court apartments.  We worked in conjunction with others for ideas to illustrate 

the value that this community holds and how it could be illustrated in art.    Which leads to  dispers-

ing  the negativity within the area that has recently been noted.  The individuals depicted helped cre-

ate the history of the North Avenue corridor which, creates a reminder and build on the long history of 

the surrounding community.  The wall serves as a tribute to Matthew Henson, William S. Baer, Fannie 

Jackson Coppin, Saint Elizabeth Seton and Robert W. Coleman. 

This beautification project serves to support upcoming improvements in the area.   
 
To view other photos see https://www.flickr.com/photos/baltimorepublicart/
sets/72157690341770704/ 

Photos by:  Landry Randriamandroso 
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THE NEW AUCHENTOROLY TERRACE ASSOCIATION, INC. 

Barbara Anderson-Dandy, President  

ATA members at the Annual Pre-Session Leadership Forum, Saturday January 6, 
2018.Not in photo- Cheryl Bailey-Solomon 

The 40th District’s Annual Pre-Session Leadership Forum held on January 6, 2018 at the 
University of Maryland’s BioPark was a huge success. The presentations provided resi-
dents with worthwhile information and resources were available. The New Auchen-
toroly Terrace Association, Inc. was awarded a special monetary prize for having the 
largest number of attendees. The monetary donation will be utilized for an upcoming 
youth initiative in 2018. 

Special Thanks to Senator Barbara A. Robinson, Delegate Antonio Hayes, Delegate 
Frank Conaway, Jr. and Delegate Nick Mosby for their continued dedication to the 40th 
District and to ATA members for their ongoing support. 

 

Save the Dates: 

Next Monthly Meeting, March 8, 2018   Please Join Us and bring a neighbor! 

Community Cleanup: March 17, 2017 Community Service Workers/Dumpster will be 
available. Volunteers are needed. 
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CATCH 

Vernice Turner—Healthy Neighborhoods Coordinator 

Will be a guest speaker on Rev. Keith Bailey’s show,  

“Eternal Flames Outreach Ministry” 

Saturday, February 10, 2018 

11:00am 

SPIRIT 1400AM 

To discuss Healthy Neighborhood’s Loan Products 

STAY TUNED!!! 

ɖ Christian Liberty Church  ɖ 

Praise the Lord Jesus!    

Join us on Sundays! 

Worship Services are held each Sunday at 10:00 a.m. 

In the Auditorium of Frederick Douglass High 
School 

2301 Gwynns Falls Parkway, Baltimore, MD 21217 

------------------------------- 

Join us for Bible Study each Wednesday @ 7:00 p.m. at the Ministry Center 

Prayer Begins @ 6:30 p.m. 

------------------------------ 

Ministry Center 

2401 Liberty Heights Ave, Suite 1101 

Baltimore, MD 21215, 410-523-LOVE (5683) 

--------------------------- 

Website:  www.christianlibertychurch.org 

Email address:  info@christianlibertychurch.org 

[h±9Χ{9w±9Χ9v¦LtΧ9ath²9wΗ 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.christianlibertychurch.org_&d=AwMF-g&c=GC0NZZhaEw6GOQSjMHI2g15k_drElRoPmOYiK2k0eZ8&r=BB-4SKLOUVKn-CEL8TYECmAB5cfiD9dLXBKM_THq3jU&m=X4ewFcW5nA9xw43doWgTuEY61OxQ6EeHI0781noarrc&s=1kPF-lmOKJRLXCLKmZmyFkJoys
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Please continue to pray for our 

country, our neighborhoods 

and communities... 
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2401 Liberty Heights Avenue 

Suite 1110 

Baltimore, Maryland 21215 

410-523-4500 ph   

410-523-4527 fax 

www.greatermondawmin.org 

GMCC NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATIONS 

New Auchentoroly Terrace Association (NATA) 

Barbara Anderson-Dandy, President, 410.669.0035 

Fulton Heights  Community Association 

Rev. Keith Bailey, President, 443-500-2149 

Liberty Square Community Organization 

Selwyn Shields, President, 410.728.5446 

Mondawmin Neighborhood Improvement Association 

(MNIA) 

Sandra Almond-Cooper, President, 410.383.0096 

Panway Neighborhood Improvement Association 

Wanda Freeland, President, 410.383.9532 

Parkway Community 

Gregory Jenkins, President, 443.963.8229 

Robert W. Coleman Community  

Organization (RWCCO) 

Adeline Hutchinson, President, 410.669.0063 

Whittier-Monroe Neighborhood Association 

Jacqueline Caldwell, President, 410.728.2046 

 

CHURCHES 

Mt. Lebanon Baptist Church 

Dr. Franklin Lance, Pastor, 410.669.1800 

Greater New Hope Baptist Church 

Dr. Linwood Robinson, Pastor, 410.225.0003 

New Shiloh Baptist Church 

Dr. Harold A. Carter, Jr.,  Pastor, 410.523.5306 

 

 

 

BUSINESSES, INSTITUTIONS, AND NON-PROFITS 

Baltimore City Community College 

Dr. Gordon F. May, President, 410.462.8300 

 

Bon Secours Health Systems    

Samuel L. Ross, M.D.,  

Chief Executive Officer  410.362.3000 

 

Center for Urban Families 

Joseph T. Jones, Jr., Founder, President & CEO 410.367.5691 

Coppin State University 

Dr. Maria Thompson, President, 410.951.3838 

Represented by Dr. Ron Williams 

Mondawmin Mall  

Romaine Smallwood-Smoot,  

General Manager    

410.523.1534 

 

Parks & People Foundation 

Lisa Millspaugh Schroeder, President & CEO, 410.448.5663 

COMMUNITY-AT-LARGE MEMBERS 

Brenda Simmons and  Donna Cypress 

 

Greater Mondawmin Coordinating Council 

 

February Newsletter submissions are due  

February 19 2017 . Forward to: 

Newsletter.GMCC@gmail.com  

TO: 


